

Digital Leaders

The Digital Leaders have enjoyed running their lunchtime club for Year 3 and 4 children where they have created PowerPoints about themselves and presented them to each other!

Thank you to the Digital Leaders for running this club.

Online Safety Newsletter Summer 2

Zepeto

Zepeto is a fast growing app blending social networking with a virtual world experience- attracting around 20 million monthly users, with 15% from Europe. Players create 3D avatars to explore immersive environments, play games and interact with others; however, with minimal safety controls, anonymous chat and monetised content, Zepeto poses a number of online safety concerns that parents and educators should be a aware of. Click here on the link to find out more information: https://www.internetmatters.org/advice/apps-and-platforms/online-gaming/zepeto/







Top Tips for Staying Safe on Social Media over the Summer!

Currently, children are growing up in an immediate and throwaway culture when it comes to content that's consumed online. So much material is now deliberately created to be shorter in nature- and may often contain hidden elements such as advertising, or extreme political and culture views. With complex algorithms built to keep people on their phones and engaging with social media content, it's becoming increasingly difficult to reduce time spent on these platforms. Below are ten top tips to help your child when on social media. Click here for more information https://www.internetmatters.org/advice/by-activity/social-media-advice-hub/ Most importantly, we ask you to be present in your child's online world. Knowing and seeing first hand what they are doing and consuming is so powerful in ensuring they are safe and that you understand what they are being exposed to (even if safety settings are applied!) If your child has access to the internet, please sit with them over the holiday and understand more about what they do and how they act online.

